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Mr. Jeff Shoemaker
Miles Excavating, Inc.
15063 State Avenue
Basehor, KS  66007


QUIVIRA ROAD WIDENING – 99TH STREET TO 105TH STREET (TH-0948)
FINAL ACCEPTANCE LETTER

Dear Mr. Shoemaker:

Final inspection of the above reference project was made on November 1, 2012.  The project was found to be complete and in accordance with the approved plans and specifications, less the following items to be completed during the maintenance period as indicated below:

1) Repair any damage to sod or fencing on Tracts 54, 55, and 56 caused as a result of utility line burial by April 1, 2013.  

As always, notify the City of Overland Park inspector prior to initiating any construction activities.

In accordance with the General Conditions of the Contract Documents, the maintenance of the project by the Contractor will be for a period of two (2) years, beginning November 1, 2012.

Please contact me with any questions.

Sincerely, 



TONY ROME, P.E., 
CIVIL ENGINEER, SR.

mif

Email:	Daniel G. Miller, P.E. – City Engineer			     Janet Luessenheide – Engineering Technician, Senior
Alan Daniels – Construction Inspector, Senior		     Gregory Scharff – Superintendent, Public Works
Lorraine Basalo, P.E. – Supervisory Civil Engineer	     Jeff Hunt – Supervisor, Public Works Maintenance
	Bruce L. Wacker, P.E. – Assistant City Traffic Engineer	     Dean Hornbacher – Supervisor, Public Works Maintenance
Irina Idelson – Engineering Technician, Senior		     Sean Ruis – Supervisor, Public Works Maintenance
Berry Lutz – Contract Specialist			     Richard Profaizer – Manager, Maintenance Operations
Jose Leon – Engineering Technician, Senior		     Cathy Wilson – Supervisor, Public Works Maintenance	     
